XXX |

(X

SALES SERVICE & SPARES

9 July 2019

Attention: Director

Industry Assessments

Planning Services

Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

SYDNEY NSW 2001

RE: Application No: SSD 8593

Location: 16 Kerr Road, Ingleburn (Lot 16 DP 717203)

To Whom It May Concern

We are concerned about the development application putting forward regarding the
concrete waste and slush etc due to the truck movement up and down Kerr Road as the
road is blocked now without any further developments in the area.

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Tony Driver

DIRECTOR

Horizon Access Spares and Service Pty. Ltd. (ncorporated in NSW) ABN 30 003 543 191

Head Office 9/13 Kerr Road (PO Box 437), Ingleburn NSW 2565 Victoria/South Australia Phone: 0429 709 917 | peter@nhorizonaccess.com
Phone: 02 9829 1277 | Fax: 02 9618 3632 Spare Parts Phone: 02 9829 1145 | steve@nhorizonaccess.com
Email: horizonaccess@ozemail.com.au Website www.horizonaccess.com



SKD Kitchens Pty Ltd
1/11 Kerr Road Ingleburn
NSW 2565

Telephone: 8798 6569
Dear Frederick Newman
Thank you for contacting me on the 9*" of July 2019.

| am writing this letter because | object to the Development Application (SSD-8593) proposed for 16
Kerr Road Ingleburn.

Specifically, | am concerned that:

1. There are already too many trucks on the road, these trucks are blocking my driveway.

2. lam concerned that the increase in trucks if the Development Application is approved will
damage my business.

incerely
adi Al dhalimy

Director of SKD Kitchens



Fred Newman

From: Heritage Profiles <heritagesales5011@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, 9 July 2019 4:13 PM

To: Fred Newman

Subject: ssd 8593

Hi Fred,

Thank you for your visit today.

We are objecting to the application development SSD 8593.

As we believe it will have a negative effect to the environment.

As i said the air quality is not that great around here and it would only be worse.

In the past 11 months that i have worked here my Asthma has gotten significantly worse and i rely on my
medication most days as i used to use quite sparingly.

The amount of extra traffic will also impact us. It is unsafe as it is with the trucks parking on the street and
causing black spots.

If you need anything else feel free to contact me.

I will lodge with Planning and Environment tomorrow.

Regards,
Michael Taylor

Heritage Profiles and Mouldings
E: heritagesales5011@gmail.com
P: 02 9829 5011

F: 02 9829 4581

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service.
For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com
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